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LETTER CIRCULAR 

Institute for Education 

 

Tel:    2598 2001                                            Email:  ife@ilearn.edu.mt 

Information:          X                                                                                    Date:   15th December 2017 

Action Required:   X                                                                                    Ref:      IfE 62 /2017 

To:             College Principals, Heads of Schools (State and Non-State) and Sections 

From:        Joanne Grima - CEO Institute for Education 

Subject: Applications for the sLSA 10 week course ‘Supporting Students with Individual 

Educational Needs’ for Supply Learning Support Assistants 

 

The Institute for Education is currently updating the 10 week course ‘Supporting Students with 

Individual Educational Needs’ for supply Learning Support Assistants. This will be delivered as 

from October 2018.  Consequently, the application form for the present sLSA 10 week course 

'Supporting Students with Individual Educational Needs' has now been closed. The courses 

starting January and June 2018 are already full with 120 applicants in each and these will take 

place as planned. A Letter Circular with a new link for the online application for the October 

2018 course will be issued very soon.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Joanne Grima 

CEO Institute for Education 
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